
Press release 


New Space Agency Registered in Serbia on Valentine's Day: Coincidence or a 
Message to Humanity?


Belgrade, Serbia - February 28, 2023 - A new Space Agency has been 
registered in Serbia on February 14, 2023, Valentine's Day, marking a 
significant event in the country's aerospace industry. The timing of the 
registration may be a coincidence, or it could be a message to humanity as 
Deep Space Exploration is all about reproduction in Deep Space to make 
humans a multi-planetary species.


Details about the program of the new Space Agency, its headquarters, and 
other details are classified at this time. However, it is known that the agency 
is being operated by the Serbia Space Cluster, MB: 21732826, a member of 
the United Space Forces is dedicated to promoting the development of 
Serbia's space industry.


According to officials at the Serbia Space Cluster, the registration of the new 
Space Agency is a significant achievement for the country's aerospace 
industry. The organization has been working with universities, research 
institutions, and private companies to develop innovative space technologies, 
including satellites, launch vehicles, and other space-related equipment. The 
agency aims to support and promote the development of space technology 
and innovation in Serbia.


"We are pleased to announce the registration of the new Space Agency in 
Serbia on Valentine's Day, 14th of February. The timing of the registration 
could be just a coincidence, or it could be a message to humanity about the 
importance of Deep Space Exploration in reproducing humans in Deep Space 
to make us a multi-planetary species," said a spokesperson for the Serbia 
Space Cluster. "Details of the agency's program, headquarters, and other 
details are classified at this time, but we are confident that the agency will 
contribute to the growth and development of Serbia's space industry."


The Serbia Space Cluster has been promoting international cooperation and 
collaboration with other countries in the space industry. The organization 
has also been negotiating partnerships with international companies in the 
space industry, and the registration of the new Space Agency will allow it to 
access funding and resources to support the development of the country's 
space industry.


The registration of the new Space Agency in Serbia on Valentine's Day 
represents a significant step forward for the country's aerospace industry. It 
is expected to attract new investment and create new opportunities for 
growth and development in the space sector. 
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